
   

Willenhall Local Neighbourhood Partnership – 18th September 2006 
 
 
LNP Funding  
 
Summary of report 
 
The purpose of this report is to inform the LNP on the progress of the projects the LNP 
have agreed to fund to date from their £33,000 resource allocation for 2005/2006 and 
£15,000 allocation for 2006/2007 
 
Recommendations 
 
The LNP is asked to: 
 

1. To note progress on projects 
2. That project champions feedback progress at the next LNP meeting 

 
Progress funding priorities 2005-2006 
 

• Christmas Lights £11,000 allocated: 
 

Completed, total cost £9496 
  

• Kick Start Community Safety £11,000 allocated: 
 

The LNP have funded £855 towards the Willenhall band concerts. 
 

• Youth Engagement project £11,000 allocated: 
 

The LNP are yet to determine a project(s) around youth engagement. 
 
 
Progress on projects 2006-2007 
 
No funding allocation has yet been made from 2006/2007 pot of £15,000. LNP members 
are requested to put forward their ideas either via:  
 

• Community Actions groups 
• LNP meetings 
• Individually by approaching LNP officers and/or LNP chair 

 
The LNP is reminded that projects needs to have a environmental improvement element 
as all LNP’s across Walsall need to deliver 3 environmental improvement projects. All 
project proposals will be approved by the councils project team and the LNP. 
 

 
 
Contact Officer 
Parpinder Singh 
Senior Neighbourhood Partnerships Officer 
Tel: 01922 654722    Mob: 07921872231 
Email: randhawasinghp@Walsall.gov.uk 


